
 
 

 
 

 

 
Orwell Park School  

 
Summer School EFL/TEFLQ Teachers – Fixed Term Contract 

 
Orwell Park School are recruiting for a number EFL/TEFLQ Teachers for our new 
summer camps to be run over 3 weeks in the summer holiday between 8 – 27 July.  

We require an enthusiastic teachers of EFL to work with our pupils from outside the 
UK and offer any other language support to other interested pupils.  The successful 
applicants will have a TEFL qualification, excellent communication skills and previous 

experience of working with children and young people.  The posts will initially be 
appointed for a period of 3 weeks but further camps in the year may be planned.  

Further development of the roles offered is possible in the future dependent upon 
successful recruitment in this area.  

 
Closing date for applications: The posts will be filled when appropriate applications 

are received and suitable candidates have been found. 
 

Further details including an application form may be downloaded from the website 
www.orwellpark.co.uk. 
 
Orwell Park is committed to safeguarding children and all successful applicants are required 
to complete Disclosure Application Forms, which means providing criminal conviction 
information. 

Orwell Park School, Nacton, Ipswich, IP10 0ER  
 

http://www.orwellpark.co.uk/

